
Human Services Coalition of Prince 
George's County 

Human Services Coalition of Prince George's County is a growing network of 
organizations and individuals working to improve the quality of life for people in 
need who live in Prince George's County, Maryland. 

HSC members include public entities, private nonprofits, for-profit partners, and 
community supporters. Collectively, we strive to optimize our ability to operate 
effectively and to deliver valuable services with the intent of remedying 
conditions that cause human suffering in our community. 

Our current agenda is directed toward building nonprofit capacity, promoting 
collaboration, securing an array of funding, creating affordable housing, 
developing workforce, being data driven, guiding public policy, and responding 
to the needs of recent immigrants. 

 

What We Do 

 Establish and maintain a forum to link all human service providers, 
interested organizations and individuals to forge an approach to 
improving the quality of life of our citizens in need. 

 Serve as an integrated Information Clearing House where sharing 
mutually relevant information builds collaboration and effective tactics 
that encourage sustainable quality of life improvements in the county.  

 Develop and promote professional training, workshops, seminars and 
conferences that allow members opportunity for information sharing, 
networking and program promotion.  

 Advocate and collaborate at the local, state, and federal level impacting 
Prince George's County communities and the region. 

 

What We Offer 

 Monthly ideas & info member luncheons 
 Member networking and discussion forums 
 Incubator offerings: pooled resources, funding collaborations, 

coaching and training 
 Focused public policy initiatives 
 Email postings and newsletters 
 Web site marketing opportunities: link to your site, publish your job 

openings, promote your news and events 
 Printed annual member directory 
 Annual empowerment conference to forge a shared agenda and tactics 

 

 
 

http://www.hscofpgc.org/aboutcontacthsc.html 


